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Please check your child’s book bag today as there is a 

very important letter from the Governors of the 

Infant and the Junior School. The information 

provided will be of great interest to both schools. 
********** 

 

As the spring has finally arrived so have the summer uniforms. 

We therefore need to clarify school uniform policy. For safety 

reasons shoes need to have low heels and secure straps. 

Although sandals are allowed, the straps must be behind the 

ankle, flip flops and shoes without backs are not allowed. For 

safety reasons socks must be worn as shoes can easily slip off 

without them. 

We have noticed that the retailers are cashing into the 

“gingham uniform” and introducing a variety of items which look 

like school uniform although they are not actually part of our 

uniform list. Many of these items are really nice and offer 

something a little different, eg gingham shorts, skirts, culottes 

and blouses of which I do not have an issue as the children still 

look smart.  However, the jumpsuits which some girls are 

wearing are not very practical for school.  We have noticed that 

when they sit down the jumpsuits rides up and are extremely 

uncomfortable. The other problem is when they visit the toilet. 

As they have to undress from the top the back of the jumpsuits 

ends up in the toilet or on the dirty floor.  I would therefore 

not advise you to buy these. As some children already have them 

for this summer, they are not banned this year, although as I 

said, I do not advise you to get them. 

 

Please be mindful of the length of your child’s skirt as now that 

they are not wearing tights, when they sit crossed legged on the 

carpet they can be put into an embarrassing situation, 

particularly now that we have a male student teacher. 

 

 

Tuesday 8th May—Year 2 drop in 3-3:30pm 

Monday 14th May—SATs week (Year 2 children) 

Friday 18th May—Royal Wedding—10.30am (more details to follow) 

Class Attendance 

Congratulations to Turquoise 

class for achieving the best 

attendance week beginning 16th 

April. The children have 

already been celebrated in 

school. 

EVENTS NEXT 

WEEK 
 

Monday 30th April 

Dance Club 

Gardening Club 

French Club 

 

Tuesday 1st May 

Forest Schools 

Club 

Art Club 

Lego Club  

 

Wednesday 2nd 

May 

Cookery Club 

Ipad Club 

 

Thursday 3rd May 

Reception Castle 

Visit 

Forest Schools 

Club 

Gymnastics Club 

 

Friday 4th May 

C e l e b r a t i o n 

Assembly 9am 

 

Royal Wedding 

As you are aware, we are holding our 

very own Royal Wedding next month.  

We are all very much looking forward 

to this.  If you happen to have at 

home a boys suit or a girls party/

bridesmaid dress  that you are willing 

for us to borrow (or buy), we would be 

very grateful.  It will be the  Year 2 

children so clothes should be suitably 

sized.  Thank you! 

Special Menu— 

Thursday 3rd May 

After School Clubs 

As the After School Clubs are now up 

and running, any children wanting to 

do a club will be placed on the waiting 

list for September (or after half 

term for cookery).  Please remember 

that there is a weekly charge for all 

clubs—£3.50 for cookery and £1 for 

all others. 

 

Once the Clubs have ran for a term, 

places are offered to children on the 

waiting list.  The children that have 

just done the club DO NOT 

automatically re-join the waiting list. 

The slips sent confirming the places 

clearly state the dates. 



 

 

Hello Children 

 

Thank you to those children who have remembered to 

bring in special wedding clothes for our Royal 

Wedding on 18
th

 May. If you or any of your family 

have bridesmaid dresses or boys suits which we could 

borrow we would be very grateful. 

 

Year 1 have been very busy practising their phonics I 

am very pleased with how well you are doing, keep up 

the good work. Year 2 are getting ready for their SATs 

you are working hard and making good progress, 

keep it up! 

 

Have a good week. 

Mrs Matthew 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th April—Alexcia Mapp 

26th April—Ebony Embrey 

28th April—Damien-Lee Roe 

29th April—Molly Rawlings 

 

The  parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2:25pm. 

These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday . 

DOJO WINNERS 

Red— Harley Wilson 

Orange— Aaron Wheal 

Yellow— Phoebe Banham 

Blue— Izzy Chubb 

Turquoise— Kenzie Schubert 

Green—Charlie Andrew  

Purple—Max Tolley 

 

 

 

Mrs Matthew would like all of the children to 

keep trying the skill set  last week.   

 

Walk up and down steps using alter-

nate feet not putting both feet on the 

step. 
 
Let Mrs Matthew know on a piece of paper if 

you have been practicing or show off your skill 

to her! 

 

 
 

A very special new baby was born 

this week. What is his name? 

What was special about the day 

when he was born?  
 

Answers on a piece of paper to Mrs Matthew 

please 

CELEBRATION 

Red— Sienna Grogan  

Orange— Jayden-Lee Jennings 

Yellow – Layla McNally 

Blue— Ella Jones  

Turquoise— Abi Hoggins 

Green— Jordan Flowers 

Purple— Keegan Bowker 

SPORTSTAR 
Kenzie Schubert 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Izzy Chubb 

BEARWORD 8 

Jacob Smith 

Anna Ladysz 

Alfie Ulyatt 

Aaron Wheal 

BEAR 8 SPELLINGS 

Erin Walmsley 

Nursery Parents 

A huge thank you for coming to our Celebration Morning 

before Easter.  We raised £80! 


